
Hello everyone!  It is always sad to say 

goodbye to our so -called summer when the 

boating season comes to an end as well as 

all of our outdoor events.  I must say that I 

do like the fall weather, just not the winter 

months that follow behind and seem to 

drag by so slowly.  Iõd like to remind you 

that the Club will be voting in three new 

members to be on the Board of Directors.  I 

do apologize to you for not putting a      

reminder of this in my last Log letter.  There 

has been a sign up sheet posted in the Chart Room for any      

members that want to be on the Board of Directors.  You will     

receive a letter with the candidates and the day and time to come 

to the Club and vote.  Please do make the time and effort to come 

and do so.  Thanks goes out to all that made the Red Flannel Cruise 

such a good time and a great success filled with great memories.  

There is still a lot going on at our Club every month such as       

football, Halloween Party, Commodoreõs Ball, Christmas dinner 

dance just to name a few so come out and attend these events.  

Thanks goes out once again to our Officers, Board Members, Past 

Commodores and Members for all of the time and effort they put in 

at and around our Club.  I just canõt say enough of how much we 

appreciate all of you.  As always members are welcome to attend 

our Board Meetings and to offer any ideas they may have so 

please, come and sit in on one to see what it is all about.  Everyone 

have a very nice fall and Iõll see you at the Club. 
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Commodore Dan Reynolds  

Members  First Mates  

7    Basil C. Stahlman Jr.  

8    Margaret Klomp  

12   Michael W. Hachee  

13   Edward S. Konecki  

15   George Hageman  

21   Roy W. Cotton  

24   Vicki Manganiello  

30   Walter F. Kendzia  

31   Alan Olivero  

13   Terri Campbell  

17   Marlene Adams  

19   William Henwood  

24   Claudia Konecki  

  

Happy Anniversary  

4    Roger & Judi Garlapow  

5    Thomas & Sharon Cosentino  

10   Mark & Susan Montazzoli  

14   Jayne Baedeker & Jack Molnar  

17   Nathan W. & Pat Capton  

23   Martin & Marlene Adams  

Halloween Costume Party 

Saturday October 24thñ7 PM 

Costume Contest, Games, DJ 
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Vice Commodore Steve Tisack  

Rear Commodore Joe Ventura  

First I would like to apologize to everyone for 

cancelling the Hillbilly Family Reunion.  There 

were a few conflicts with other events in the 

area that would have taken a toll on the turn-

out for this event.  In the future I will try to 

put events like this on the social calendar.   

In November Marie and I will be hosting the 

Commodoreõs Ball.  This is a grand event and 

we look forward to seeing everyone there as 

we will be paying tribute to our Commodore 

Danny Reynolds.  This is the LYC highlight of the year and I encour-

age you all to come out and share in this festive event. 

Rear Commodore Joe signing on,  

Somebody say LYC is having some fun!   

Ending out August with the Lobster Broil 

and what a good time that was with good 

food and drinks and especially with        

Commodore Dan as one of the best pirates 

we have had for the Pirateõs Raffle.  Great 

job Commodore!  Chef Dan and his staff  

performed super and thank you for that.  

Fleet Captain Jim Swanson ran a good time 

for the Red Flannel Cruise.  So much fun this year you will just have to 

see the pictures posted on our web site.  Thanks for the great time    

F/C Jim Swanson. 

Things will be closing down soon as fall  continues.  Letõs get out 

there and use our boats a few more times before the end approaches 

the Club for boating.  Watch the bulletin board for a posting when 

the tent will be coming down.  A few hands will be needed for that.  

I just want to end by saying hi to our good friend and member Roger 

Garlapow and I hope youõre back to you old ways getting around. 

Signing off, 

Please inform Rear Commodore Joe  

Ventura in the event a member or first 

mate is hospitalized for illness.  He will 

need to know who it is, the name of the 

hospital and the room number.  Officerõs 

phone numbers are always listed on the 

first page of the Griffon Log. 
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Hello everyone!  It was great to see such a good turnout at Red    

Flannel this year.  I think everyone who went agrees that the week-

end was a blast! 

As summer turns into fall and the boats come out of the water, there 

are still plenty of activities going on at the Club.  I hope to see         

everyone at our Halloween Party this year!  We will be having a DJ, 

costume contest and some games to keep everyone amused.  Start 

planning your costumes now and Iõll see you there on October 24th! 

Commodoreõs Ball is also just around the corner.  Save the dateñ

November 7th as this is one our Clubõs greatest events! 
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Fleet Captain Jim Swanson  

Social Director, Vicky Swanson  

Although it is sad to see our days becoming 

colder and shorter, our Red Flannel Cruise 

was a terrific end to a very short summer.    

We had a great turnout this year and I      

believe that everyone had an excellent time.  

Thank you to all who helped to make this 

event  a success.  Chef Dan catered our     

dinner on Saturday, which turned out to be a 

wonderful smorgasbord.  Thank you Chef 

Dan!  I also would like to acknowledge and 

thank everyone who contributed towards the donation we leave for 

the Village of Middleport.  These donations are much appreciated by 

the Village and I am proud to report that our contribution was in   

excess of $600 this year.  Fantastic job LYC! 

Please remember to fill out a storage contract for those storing their 

boat in the LYC boat yard.  As you pull your boat out of the water, 

please remove all power cords, lines, fenders, hoses, rub boards and 

dock boxes so as to prevent damage to the docks over the winter.  A 

sign up sheet is posted on the board for travel lift haul-out. 

ROBERT COPELIN            SAL MORENO 

The First Mates will be supporting a couple of families in 

need this year for Christmas.  We would like to provide these 

families with a nice Christmas dinner, warm hats, gloves, 

boots, coats and a couple of presents for them to open on 

Christmas Day.  Please look for details forthcoming regarding 

the items we will be looking for.   

The next First Mates meeting will be Thursday October 15th 

at 7 PM.  All First Mates are welcomed and encouraged! 

Effective immediately, on 

Monday and Tuesday nights 

the bar will honor Happy 

Hour drink prices all night.  

The restaurant is closed, but 

30-cent wings are available 

until 9 PM. 


